
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, January 22, 2021 9:12 AM 
'Michael3D@aol.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01511-2021 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200181 ; Modernize Florida 's outdated efficiency practices 

Good Morning, Michael Lydon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200181 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob. Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----
From: Michael3D@everyactioncustom.com <Michael3D@everyactioncustom.com> 

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2021 9:08 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20200181; Modernize Florida's outdated efficiency practices 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

The time is right to move Florida's efficiency rules into the 21st century and incentivize utilities to bring "next 
generation" solutions to scale for a smarter grid. 

Electric utilities' financial interests need to be brought in line with their customers' bottom lines. 

Please level the playing field so energy savings programs compete on a fair basis with capital intensive power plants. 

Move us beyond the outdated cost tests of evaluating efficiency programs, which take real efficiency savings off the 
table. 

And put Florida's most vulnerable customers first by ensuring energy security and affordability for the elderly and low 

income families. 

Thank You. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Lydon 
7650 128th St Seminole, FL 33776-4105 
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